
Here we go again with more useless gun control laws started by do-gooder politicians with 

nothing better to do that take people's civil rights.  More background checks does not make you 

safer.  There is no such thing as safe in this world, just watch the evening news.  Just because 

California has this law doesn't mean Oregon needs this law.  Do not Californacate 

Oregon!  California is known as the communist state; it's called Commifornia.  Why do you 

think Oregon of full of Californians, to get away from high taxes and stupid laws.  We don't need 

another gun background check law!  Make more stringent laws on criminals that use a gun in a 

crime.  We need to keep Oregon free and get rid of useless laws that do nothing but hinder 

the people of Oregon.  No on Senate Bill 941! 

Thank you! 

Jerry W. Noles 

 

Sent from me. 

 


